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From: Huston, Celia J.
To: Peters, Dena M.
Subject: 6.62 FW: Join Us SBVC! OSHA Required GHS Training - Monday, 10/21/13 - 11AM & 3PM - Business Conference


Center
Date: Monday, July 21, 2014 11:07:35 AM


6.62 
 


From: Fields, Whitney 
Sent: Friday, October 18, 2013 3:12 PM
To: Fields, Whitney
Subject: Join Us SBVC! OSHA Required GHS Training - Monday, 10/21/13 - 11AM & 3PM - Business
Conference Center
 


SBVC Campus
 
Join us and get credit for OSHA required, Globally Harmonized System (GHS) training, live at San
Bernardino Valley College! You have options, you can join us for one of the below live training
classes, which will take about 20 minutes or you can take the on line training courses assigned on
Keenan Safety Colleges, which take 45 minutes for both training modules. You’ll shave a whole 25
minutes off the training, if you join us live and you will receive the same credit as taking the training
on line. What is GHS all about? See this video link GHS, YOU TUBE VIDEO.
 
The live training course will be proctored by Mr. Eric Preston with Keenan & Associates and Whitney
Fields with District Environmental Health & Safety.
 
As required under Title 8 and as per the District's Hazard Communication Programs, all employees
who work with, or are potentially exposed to chemicals including, adhesives, correction fluids,
print toners, ink and janitorial/household cleaning chemicals, shall be provided with training in
accordance with the GHS standard.
Cal/OSHA is phasing in specific compliance requirements for GHS.  The first compliance date is
December 1, 2013. By this date, all employees must have been trained on the new label
elements and the Safety Data Sheet (SDS) format.
District Environmental Health & Safety, working closely with campus and district-sites administrators
has provided options (on line/live) for district employees to complete this training to ensure the
District’s compliance with the GHS standards training requirement. You will receive training credit
for either the online or live training session. See the options below and contact, District
Environmental Health & Safety at X4070 or by email at wfields@sbccd.cc.ca.us, if you should have
any additional questions.
 
GHS Online Safety Training—Option 1
Log on to Keenan Safety Colleges online training and take the online safety training modules, which
have been assigned to all district employees. Click on the applicable link below for log in
instructions.


Log In Instruction for Classified/Faculty
Log In Instructions for Administrators/Managers/Supervisors



mailto:/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=7B6182963A984796A46A0AB43E1E8E30-CHUSTON

mailto:dmurillo@sbccd.cc.ca.us

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ysXHLqzTz4E

https://www.osha.gov/pls/oshaweb/owadisp.show_document?p_table=standards&p_id=10099

http://www.sbccd.org/District_Faculty_,-a-,_Staff_Information-Forms/Environmental_Health_and_Safety/Safety_Programs/Hazard_Communication_Program

mailto:wfields@sbccd.cc.ca.us

http://sbccd.keenan.safecolleges.com/login

http://www.sbccd.org/~/media/Files/SBCCD/District/EHS/Safety_Training/KSS%20Instruction%20Sheet%20-%20SBCCD%2001-08-2010.pdf

http://www.sbccd.org/~/media/Files/SBCCD/District/EHS/Safety_Training/SBCCD%20KSC%20Admin%20Login%20Instructions.pdf





 
GHS Live Training—Option 2
Ø  San Bernardino Valley College, October 21st, 11AM, Business Conference Center or
Ø  San Bernardino Valley College, October 21st, 3PM, Business Conference Center


 
 
Whitney J. Fields, MBA
District Environmental Health & Safety Administrator
San Bernardino Community College District
Fiscal Services


114 S. Del Rosa Drive
San Bernardino, California 92408
Tel: (909)382-4070
Fax: (909) 382-0174
wfields@sbccd.cc.ca.us
www.sbccd.org/ehs
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication and its attachments may contain public,
confidential or legally privileged information. The unlawful interception, use or disclosure of such
information is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, or have received this
communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email and delete all copies
of this communication and attachments without reading or saving them.
 



mailto:wfields@sbccd.cc.ca.us

http://www.sbccd.org/District_Faculty_,-a-,_Staff_Information-Forms/Environmental_Health_and_Safety.aspx



